
Fall Luncheon 
Ministry Meal 2020



Menu Opportunities

Provide Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)
for the ministries............................................................$1,000

Provide a hot meal for 85 people...................................$500

Provide new clothes for homeless children.................$250

Provide backpacks and school supplies for
10 needy children.............................................................$100

Provide a supermarket gift card for a family of 4...........$50

Provide a roundtrip Metro Card for 4 people..................$25

Connect the retired sisters with technology.............$1,500

Connect the retired sisters with smart speakers or 
tablets..................................................................................$125  

50/50 Raffle Ticket – 5 Tickets........................................$100	     

50/50 Raffle Ticket – 1 Ticket............................................$25	    

Dear Friend,
These are different and challenging times. We are so disappointed not 

to be with you at our annual Fall Luncheon on the beautiful Hudson 

River at Xaviar’s X2O this year.

As you know, our Fall Luncheon is one of our major fundraisers to  

support the ministries of the Sisters of Charity and our retired sisters.  

We count on your help to provide much needed services to those living 

on the margins of society.

Our needs are even greater this year. The pandemic has caused  

unemployment, unstable housing situations, food insecurity, and  

physical and emotional stress. We struggle to continue our ministries 

that assist the most vulnerable among us.

Please consider “lunching” with us and making a gift that will help us 

make a difference in someone’s life. A gift of any amount is appreciated.

With each gift, your name will be added to our “door prize” raffle. We will 

choose three prizes to be mailed to three lucky winners! We will also 

have our 50/50 raffle.

Please fill out and send back your “menu” selections by Wednesday, 
October 7, 2020. Please know our sisters are praying for you and  

your loved ones, and for an end to the pandemic. May God continue  

to bless you.

In gratitude,

Sr. Donna Dodge, SC 

President



6301 Riverdale Avenue
Bronx, NY 10471 - 1093

718.549.9200
fax 718.884.3013

www.scny.org

Mission Statement

Our mission as  

Sisters of Charity  

is to share in the

ongoing mission of Jesus

by responding to the signs of the times

in the spirit of St. Vincent de Paul

and St. Elizabeth Ann Seton,

by revealing the Father’s love

in our lives and in our varied

ministries with and for all in need,

especially the poor.




